
 
Applying For Financial Aid 

2023-2024 School Year 
Deadline: January 1, 2023 

• The financial aid process will require completing the online application per these instructions.   
• A $35.00 processing fee will be required.   
• Deadline for submission is January 1, 2023 

 
Step  1-Access the FACTS financial aid page 
 
https://online.factsmgt.com/aid 
 
or thru the Carroll Website www.carrollhs.org under Admissions>Financial Aid and Scholarships 
 
 

 
Begin by accessing the Carroll High School FACTS homepage at the following web address 
 

 
 
  

Current Families Click Here 

Admissions 

https://online.factsmgt.com/aid
http://www.carrollhs.org/


 

You should see this screen (online.factsmgt.com) 
 

 
 
 
 
 

• If you are a current family, Click “Sign In”  
 
 
 
 

If you already have an account, you can skip to Step #3 
 
 
 

• If you are new family click “Create an Account  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Create An Account 
• Enter your email address and click “Next” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
• Click “Create a new FACTS account 

 

 
 
Fill out the requested information and click “Next” 
 

 
 



 

• Choose a Username, Password, 4 digit PIN and security questions and click “Submit” 

 
 
 
Step 3-Complete the Application 
 

 

Click 2023-2024 
 



 

You can watch the video for instructions on completing the form 

 
 

• To begin the application, click “Start Application” at the bottom of the screen 
 

  
Click HERE 
 



 

 

 
You can start the application and continue at a later time but please remember 
the deadline for completion and submission is January 1, 2023. 
 
If you have problems or questions, you can contact FACTS customer support at 
1-866-441-4637 or contact the Carroll High School Business Manager, Kevin 
Kates, at kkates@carrollhs.org.  

mailto:kkates@carrollhs.org

